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Chairman Roers and members of the committee, my name is Tag Anderson. I am the Director 
of the Risk Management Division of the Office of Management and Budget (OMB). I appear 
today in support of SB 2072. 
 
This legislation came out of the Governor’s Red Tape Reduction Working Group. This 
legislation would allow for OMB to establish an electronic method of service for garnishment 
documents. To encourage the use of a simplified electronic service method, the fee that is 
required for the creation of the affidavit of disclosure would not be required. This small change 
will likely lead to further simplification for service of garnishment documents in the future.   
 
Mr. Chairman and committee members, this concludes my testimony. I ask your support for SB 
2072. I would be happy to answer any questions. 
 
Thank you. 


